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                             Notification of EOL for rotary encoders  

 

        Dear Sir / Madam,  

  hank you for using our products for many years. 

         We have decided to discontinue the production of the following products due to a significant 

         decrease in sales volume.   

         We apologize for the inconvenience and we appreciate your understanding.  

          hank you very much. 

                                                                 

 

      1. Items to be discontinued   

          REC16D25-205-B  

        REC16F25-205-B  

 

       2. Possible alternate products  

    REC16K25-205-B possible replacement for REC16D25-205-B  

    REC16L25-205-B possible replacement for REC16F25-205-B  

       Please refer to the data sheets for product comparison.  

        Parts to become obsolete:  

        https://www.nidec-copal-electronics.com/e/catalog/rotary-encoder/rec16d&rec16f.pdf  

        Possible alternatives:  

        https://www.nidec-copal-electronics.com/e/catalog/rotary-encoder/rec16k&rec16l&rec16m.pdf  

      3. Discontinuation dates  

・  Final order date: uune 00th, 2020 

・  Final delivery date: uanuary 01th, 2024  
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